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Comments: Please do not allow this project.  National public lands are for the benefit of all peoples not just one

corporate entity.  The corporation planning this project has one goal in mind - to make more money to the

detriment of the public and wildlife who inhabit the area.  Are the Forest Service and the corporate entity

prepared for the myriad of lawsuits that will result due to the noise generated by this coaster. Already the citizens

for Sandia Park and Cedar Crest can hear the noise generated by sports motorcycles traversing the crest

highway on weekends.  Are we to believe that the noise generated by this coaster will be any less? Public lands

are for all of the people.     


